CTHE CHAIRMAN OF THE ©
| COUNCIL OF ECONOMIC ADVISERS

WA‘-}HI\GTD’\I

~ September 1, 1976

‘ DeariMr; Frey: -~ - .

" This is to comment on the Federal Intellectual

:,Property Policy Act of 1876, Although we generally
- approve of the bill, we are trcubled by the role of
" the new Office of. Sc1enbe and Technology Policy

(08TP), .. The draft bill seemz to involve the 05TP

in operatlng and requlatory activities. The Dlrector 

" of .the 0STP would make "recommendations™ to the
- Federal Agencies “through appronriata'channels"
{Title II, Sec. 201 (b)), and he would appoint: the

members of. the'”Baard“,‘whlch would hear appeals. .

We do not believe that a staff agency adV151ng the‘r

;Pre81dent should have snch lnvoLvements.

A mors ccntraT concern is w1bﬁ' he EGOHOW¢C 1mpact

of the 9111 We are not now able to determine whether

large changes in property rights would result from the
pill ‘and whether ¢noLnt1ves to bid on governmenu_conf

“tracts would be efzectedo- tudies of the economic
Cimpact of the bill should bc complcted by Cormmerce
"and circulated bCLOLe we can tak@ a 0051t10n on its

merlt o

s _
S;ncarely,

. Mr. James Frey

Assistant Director for
Legislative Reference =~ -
Office of Management and Budget

_:Wasﬁlpgton D, C._ 20503 -
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